
K I N D  R E S I L I E N T  R E A D Y  A C T I V E  A S P I R E  

N E W S L E T T E R  

W E E K LY   

Friday 21st  June 2024 

Message from Miss Taunt 
Dear Families 

There was no newsletter last week as I was away with some of 

the wonderful year 6s at the residential in Dorset. We had a 

brilliant time from Friday to Monday and experienced many 

challenges such as rock climbing, abseiling, fencing, archery, 

zip lining not to mention room inspections! It was so good to 

see so many children overcoming their fears! Have a look at 

the photos on the last page of the newsletter and on our 

Facebook and Instagram pages. 

We have a busy week coming up with Sports Days and our 

Sponsored athlete event. We have already raised over £500 

for the school to spend to sports equipment. Please check all 

the days and times for the different year groups. 

The following Tuesday the children will all move up to the new 

classes and meet their new teachers. We know it can be an 

anxious time for children as they worry about the changes. 

Please do speak to your class teacher or Year Group Leader if 

you child is getting overly anxious. 

Attendance was down this week. It is so important that your 

child comes to school every day right until the end of term. All 

holidays will be unauthorised. Every day of learning counts! 

Have a lovely weekend, I hope the sun keeps shining for us all. 

Rose Taunt 

Head of School 

 

 

Key Dates this Half Term  

Monday 24th June  - 28th June Sports Week 

Wednesday 26th June Paralympian Sponsored Sports Event 

Wednesday 26th - 28th June Scholastic Book Fair 

Thursday 27th June Sports day 

9.30-11.30 - Y4 and Y6, 1.15-3.15 - Y3 and Y5 

Friday 28th June Sports Day 

9.30-11.30 - Y1 and Y2,  2.00-3.15 - Reception 

Monday 1st July 2.30 - Inclusion Classes Sports Day 

Tuesday 2nd July Transition day to new classes 

Children find out their new teachers 

Wednesday 3rd July Y6 St John’s Ambulance First Aid Training 

Thursday 4th July Y4 trip to the Sea Life Centre 

Friday 5th July 10.15-12.15 Nursery Sports day & Picnic  

Friday 5th July Reception trip to Hanwell Zoo 

Friday  5th July  9am Assembly  Y5 and Y2 Families  

welcome to join 

Tuesday 9th July Y5 trip to the Sea Life Centre 

Wednesday 10th July Y5 St John’s Ambulance First Aid Training 

Friday 12th July Early Finish 1.00 

1.30-3.30 PTA Family Fun Day & Picnic  

Monday 15th July End of Year Reports sent home 

Tuesday 16th July Reception Vision and Hearing Checks 

Wednesday 17th July Last day for nursery 

Wednesday 17th July 10.00 and 4.30PM - Y6 Production 

Thursday 18th July  9am Reception, Y1 and Y2 Awards  

Assembly—by invite only 

Thursday 18th July  Y6 Leavers Disco/Prom 

Friday 19th July Y3-6 Awards Assembly—by invite only 

Friday 19th July Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Friday  19th July End of term—Early Finish 1.30 



AT T E N DA N C E  U P DAT E  
Attend today, Achieve tomorrow 

 Every day counts! 

If your child is unable to attend school for any reason it is 

important that you phone the school before 8am on the first 

day of absence and leave a message on the absence line by 

calling 01895 462364 and choose option 1. 

 

Attendance WC 03/06/24 

Class  Attendance  

Pine 90% 

Oak 91% 

Elm 91% 

Daisy 96% 

Poppy 84% 

Sunflower 96% 

Bumblebee 94% 

Butterfly 97% 

Ladybird 94% 

Hedgehog 88% 

Rabbit 94% 

Squirrel 90% 

Daley 90% 

Farah 92% 

Kenny 98% 

Ahlberg 94% 

Blackman 98% 

Gavin 92% 

Aderin 91% 

Franklin 99% 

Hawking 94% 

Anderson 90% 

Attenborough 97% 

Berners-Lee 97% 

This week’s whole 

school attendance 

93.3% 

Our target is more than 95% 
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We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

Number of children who had 100%  

attendance this week: 

Well done to those families! 
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AT T E N DA N C E  U P DAT E  
Attend today, Achieve tomorrow 

 Every day counts! 

If your child is unable to attend school for any reason it is 

important that you phone the school before 8am on the first 

day of absence and leave a message on the absence line by 

calling 01895 462364 and choose option 1. 

 

 

Attendance WC 17/06/24 

Class  Attendance  

Pine 82% 

Oak 74% 

Elm 99% 

Daisy 90% 

Poppy 84% 

Sunflower 88% 

Bumblebee 91% 

Butterfly 93% 

Ladybird 89% 

Hedgehog 78% 

Rabbit 91% 

Squirrel 89% 

Daley 91% 

Farah 88% 

Kenny 88% 

Ahlberg 90% 

Blackman 92% 

Gavin 86% 

Aderin 95% 

Franklin 92% 

Hawking 97% 

Anderson 82% 

Attenborough 82% 

Berners-Lee 92% 

This week’s whole 

school attendance 

88.9% 

Our target is more than 95% 
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We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

Number of children who had 100%  

attendance this week: 

343 
 



We ASPIRE to be  

the best we can be 

N e w  B e h a v i o u r  P o l i c y  
Celebrating success 

 

So the last part of the changes to the behavior 

policy are the consequences which happen when 

children don’t make the right choices. Children are 

learning how and when to do the right thing and 

we allow and support this by having clear expecta-

tions and appropriate  

follow up when rules haven’t been followed. We 

want children to learn, as in life, there are conse-

quences when we make the wrong  

choices. 

For some children with additional needs, they will 

have an adapted version laid out in a  

behavior plan so that the consequences are  

appropriate for them and their needs. 

It’s been great getting feedback from so many of 

you in the playground so please do keep talking to 

me about it. I was very pleased to add 2 parent 

suggestions to our rules. You can talk to any of the 

Senior Staff on duty or email the school office  

enquiries@belmore.school 

The consequences when things don’t go right. Tiers may be skipped depending on the  

behaviour 

 Tier 1. 

Yellow card 

Red card 

We will support children by reminding them what 

they need to be doing, they might need to change 

spaces or go for a movement break 

Parents/Carers  are not informed at this level 

 

 Tier 3. 

Time out with the Pastoral Team. Senior Leaders or 

Head Teacher 

We will support children by talking through what 

has happened across the day. Additional support 

may be planned going forward. 

Parents/Carers will receive a phone call 

 Tier 4. 

At this point the Head Teacher will talk with the  

other staff involved to work out appropriate next 

steps. This may be:  

- an internal or external suspension 

- removal of privileges e.g. a school trip  

- Report card which is signed by the teacher at the 

end of every lesson 

Parents/Carers will receive a phone call 

 Tier 2. 

Time out in Partner class for the rest of the session 

This supports children by removing them from the 

situation which may be causing the behaviour. We 

will support them by talking to them about what 

might help. 

Parents/Carers will be informed by Class Dojo from 

September 



We ASPIRE to be  

the best we can be 

N e w  B e h a v i o u r  P o l i c y  
Celebrating success 

 

Our super stars 

of this week 

We ASPIRE to be  

the best we can be 

T H I S  W E E K ’ S  AWA R D S  
Celebrating success 

 

Class name Star Pupil 

Poppy Giovanni 

Daisy Robert 

Sunflower Louis 

Bumblebee Adam 

Butterfly Iqra 

Ladybird Sahejleen 

Hedgehog Mahi 

Rabbit Arsalan 

Squirrel Fares 

Daley Kaya 

Farah Safa 

Kenny Leena 

Gavin Georgie 

Ahlberg  

Blackman Bola 

Aderin Jordan 

Franklin Mahalini 

Hawking Abaan 

Anderson Kayleigh 

Attenborough Kelcie 

Berners-Lee James 

Our Readers of 

the week are: 

Caleb 

Eric 

Daisy 

Artiom 

Gabi 

Abdullah 

Anirudh 

Amari 

Nevaeh 

Laura 

Vikram 

Melina 

Klesti 

Subarna 



S C H O O L  N OT I C E S  

 

 

We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

Our Road Safety Poster Competition Win-

ners are... 

It was a tough choice to decide for 

our school council… but the winners 

are… Laura in Year 4 and Suninia in 

Year 6! Congratulations! 

 

These are being made into big 

signs to go on our school fence in 

September 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZg8BAwAsdV1Ikr_BJJ7w4HtUOUNRS1hQQUpDTkxUTTdEMzhYUDkxR01MNS4u


S C H O O L  N OT I C E S  

 

 

We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be visiting us once again next week. This will be on 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday after school next week. Children will have an op-

portunity to visit the book fair during the day with their class. 

Can parents pay via card as we are really trying stay cashless school. The more mon-

ey we raise, the more books we get for our school. Every child who visits the fair on 

Thursday and Friday will be entered into a prize draw to receive a £5 gift voucher on 

Friday. 

  

Big Book Giveaway 

More books have been found . . .  The final final (!!!!) book giveaway will therefore 

be on Tuesday 25 June after school in KS2 playground. 



 

May 15th 2024 is International Day of Families—a United Nations day of global recognition to promote 

awareness of issues relating to families. The theme of  2024 is Family and Climate Change.  The day aims 

to raise awareness of how climate change impacts families and the role families can play in climate action. 

The books recommended below have family and/or climate change as the central theme...enjoy! 

May’s recommended reads 
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R E A D I N G  M AT T E R S  
Books build a stairway to your imagination 
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We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 

https://www.un.org/en/observances/international-day-of-families


PA R E N T  I N F O  
 

We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 

Our Sponsored Paralympian Event is next week! Nerys Pearce is coming to 

visit us on Wednesday, do join in with our 

sponsored walk and hold assemblies for all 

children in the afternoon.  

Pupils can come into school wearing their PE 

kit. Please make sure they bring a water 

bottle with them. The event will take place in 

the KS2 hall. 

There’s still time to fund raise. School gets 

60% of all money raised. Please bring your 

money in on event day—Wednesday 26th 

June—in an envelope or container or use the 

QR code above. 



YO U R  P TA  
 

We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 



YO U R  P TA  
 

We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 

If you would like to help setting up or on the day, 
please email the PTA belmorepta@gmail.com  

mailto:belmorepta@gmail.com


S U P P O R T  O U R  S C H O O L  
 

We are KIND, RESPECTFUL  

and WORK TOGETHER 

 We have a new Amazon wish list as a way 

for you to help us by buying resources. 

Simply click and buy from the list and they 

will be sent directly to school. Please 

make sure you put your name when buy-

ing for us so we can be sure to thank you. 

 We have a new recycling bin by 

the front gate. Please bag up 

your unwanted clothes and put 

them in the bin to raise money 

for the school.   

Reception and Nursery need your 

old household items. Zoom in to see 

what we need... 

Local Businesses are supporting 

Belmore 

Thank you to The Flower Lady on 

Yeading Lane for your generous 

purchases from our Amazon Wish 

List 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3NU97HRF64CJV?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3NU97HRF64CJV?ref_=wl_share
https://www.theflowerlady.co.uk/
https://www.theflowerlady.co.uk/


H i g h l i g h t s  f r o m  o u r   

S o c i a l  M e d i a  Pa g e s  

 

We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 


